Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Kris Larson [klarson@ninyoandmoore.com]

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 7:45 AM

To: Hugo, Susan, Env. Health

Cc: Levi, Ariu, Env. Health; Melissa Terry; Walter R. Pierce; Stephen Waide; Lise Bisson;
Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Sampling Plan for 540 Cleveland Avenue Building

Susan,

The Remedial Investigation has been completed; we are in the process of preparing the RI report. The plan for the
building is to get unrestricted closure, so we would appreciate it if you would reopen the case. | will upload the Work Plan
to the ACEH ftp site sometime today, and would appreciate it if you would review it in a timely manner.

Best regards,

Kris M. Larson, P.G.
Principal Geologist
Ninyo & Moore

Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400

Oakland, California 94612

(510) 633-5640 (x5212)

(510) 633-5646 (Fax)

(510) 301-9446 (Cell)

klarson@ninyoandmoore.com

Experience - Quality - Commitment

“Celebrating 25 Years”

From: Hugo, Susan, Env. Health [mailto:susan.hugo@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 6:13 PM

To: Kris Larson

Cc: Levi, Ariu, Env. Health; Melissa Terry; Walter R. Pierce; Stephen Waide; Lise Bisson; Detterman, Mark, Env.
Health

Subject: RE: Sampling Plan for 540 Cleveland Avenue Building

Kris,
What is the status of the going cleanup?

CUPA closed the site with restriction and the oversight/deposit account was also closed.
Is the plan to open the case and conduct more work to achieve closure without any restrictions?

We are short staff at this time and | can’t commit to when this will be reviewed.

Sincerely,

Susan Hugo

CUPA/CWP/ Waste Tire Program Manager
Alameda County

Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577



Phone: (510) 567-6780
Fax: (510) 337-9335

e-mail: susan.hugo@acgov.org
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure,
or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and
destroy all copies of the original message

From: Kris Larson [mailto:klarson@ninyoandmoore.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 8:42 AM

To: Hugo, Susan, Env. Health

Cc: Levi, Ariu, Env. Health; Melissa Terry; Walter R. Pierce; Stephen Waide; Lise Bisson
Subject: Sampling Plan for 540 Cleveland Avenue Building

Susan,

Attached is our sampling plan for the Western Forge & Flange building at 540 Cleveland Avenue in Albany. At this
point we have already conducted the Soil and Groundwater Remedial Investigation for the property, and would
appreciate your assistance in moving forward with evaluating the building. Please let me know when you think
you will have your review completed.

Best regards,

Kris M. Larson, P.G.
Principal Geologist
Ninyo & Moore

Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400

Oakland, California 94612

(510) 633-5640 (x5212)

(510) 633-5646 (Fax)

(510) 301-9446 (Cell)

klarson@ninyoandmoore.com

Experience - Quality - Commitment

“Celebrating 25 Years”



